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Road America 

16 – 19 May 2024 

 

From  The Stewards     Document Stewards Memo No. 3 

To  All Team Managers    Date  1 June 2024 

  All Teams     Time  13:00 

It has come to the attention of the Stewards that, during Round 4 of the Ligier JS F4 Series, car 28 (driven by Drew Szuch 
for Szuch Racing) lost its transponder and was not credited with completing all laps of the race by the timing and scoring 
system.  After consultation with the Race Director and the Chief of Timing and Scoring, the Stewards direct that the 
classification for Round 4 be amended to reflect that car 28 completed 11 laps and finished in 9th position, and that the 
finishing positions of the remaining cars be adjusted accordingly.  Championship points for drivers and teams will also be 
amended. 
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Steward (Chairman)    Steward     Steward 


